Michael Furtaw

From: LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 10:29 AM

To: ‘Gintautas - DNR, Peter’; 'Roy Rudisill’; ‘tswain@weldgov.com'; 'Tom Parko'

Cc: Hamlin, Phil; Schneider, Paul; Schwarz, Paul; Chase, Charles; Mickelson, Erik; Dinkel,

Mike; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]; John
Cocroft; Michael Furtaw; Andy Verbonitz
Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Morning,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location listed below. The release appears to have originated from two
pinholes in the bottom of an oil tank. At this time, we are estimating that at least 5 barrels of oil have been released
inside lined containment. We have initiated clean-up response and are assessing the location. Further information will
be provided in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Thank you,

Pogg-63N67W/13SENE
Location ID: 331438
SENE-13-3N-67W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238
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